
 

 

 

 

Date: November 13, 2024 

PRESS RELEASE 

The Consortium of NLUs has admitted “The India International University of Legal 

Education and Research”, (IIULER) Goa, (an initiative of the Bar Council of India- Pearl 

First) as the 25th constituent member of the Consortium.  

 

Candidates desiring admission to IIULER UG and PG programmes can indicate their choice 

when counselling sessions are opened after the declaration of the results of the Common Law 

Admission Test (CLAT) 2025 to be conducted on 1st December 2024.  

 

More details about IIULER can be found in the brochure uploaded in the Website of the 

Consortium - www.consortiumofnlus.ac.in. 

 

Sd/-  

PROF. V.C.VIVEKANANDAN 
PRESIDENT 

CONSORTIUM OF NLUs 
 


